
WNCR 

November 15, 1976 

Kermit Geary 

R. D. 2, Box 298 

Walnutport, Pennsylvania 18088 

Dear Kermit, 

Thank you for your letter of October 18. 

This is to confirm your reception of WNCR (AM) 1440 KHZ in 
Worcester, Massachusetts. 

We appreciate your consideration and take this opportunity 
to thank you for your reception report. 

Michael J. Marcr 
Chief Engineer, WNCR 

34 Mechanic Street, Worcester, Mass. 01608 (617) 752-5611 


